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I oppose this bill in whole. The bill will have a negative impact on both the State(us 

tax payers) and the FFL's, especially the small businesses. The FFL's already are 

regulated by the Fedral government and anymore is simply redundant. The 

requirements put forth in this bill are totally ridiculous and for the smaller businesses 

it is not financially attainable and will cause them to go broke.  


